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September 10, 2001

To the Honorable Common Council
Public Improvements Committee
City of Milwaukee

Dear Committee Members:

Attached is File No. 010639 being a resolution declaring the vacant, tax-deed lot located at
3519-21 North 21st Street surplus and accepting an Offer to Purchase from the adjoining owner
Megwett Caffey for use as green space, in the 10th Aldermanic District

Ms. Caffey's property is located immediately to the north and she has offered to purchase
the half lot for $200. 00. The real estate section has found this amount to be acceptable and has
recommended approval of the sale.

Based on this information, the City Plan Commission at its regular meeting on September
10, 2001 recommended the approval of the attached resolution.

Sincerely,

Julie A. Penm
Executive Secretary
City Plan Commission of Milwaukee

' Attachment

Real Estate
ZSURPVACLOT

809 North Broadway, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, Phone (414) 286-5900
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 324, Milwaukee, W1, 53201-0324
Internet Address: www.mkedcd.org Business Information: www.milwaukeebiz.com
T.D.D. Numbers: Rent Assistance 286-2921 and Community Services 286-3504




